
1. Don't take risks with your health 
If	you're	not	feeling	100%	fit	and	well,	please	stay	at	home.	If	you	have	any	concerns	or	feel	
something	coming	on,	err	on	the	side	of	caution.	 
  
2. QLD Government Health Advice  
We are following the health advice of QLD Health 
Please note that due to current Government Covid restrictions you will only be able to attend if 
you are double dosed. 
A full list and details can be found on this link   
  
3. Social Distancing Class Measures  

• Please ensure you sign into the class each day using the QLD Health App  
• Our class setup will be different from past classes with each student having their own 

individual desk, glasses and spittoons. 
• We will be using disposable spittoons during the course. Please dispose of your own spittoon 

during the break in the sink adjacent to conference room. Fresh / new spittoons will be 
available throughout the course 

• All samples will be poured by your educator, so you won’t need to pass bottles between one 
another. We’ll display the bottles on a table at the front so that you can take a look at the 
labels, but we’ll ask you not to pick up/handle the bottles 

  
We hope that this plan has reassured you that we’ll be providing a safe environment for your course. 
But we also know that many of you have chosen to study with us purely for the enjoyment of 
learning in the company of other like-minded people, and we really don’t want to lose that in 
amongst all the safety measures.  
  
Don’t worry, the wine will be just as delicious, the course content will be just as fresh, and our 
educators will be keener than ever to share their passion for their subject with the classroom. 
 


